
 

 

 

 

 

 

June 14th, 2022 

Supervisor Joe Baca. Jr. Hosted A Street Renaming 

Ceremony in Honor of Rialto Music Pioneers, J.J. Fad  

San Bernardino, CA.- Supervisor Joe Baca, Jr. hosted a street renaming 

ceremony at the San Bernardino County Government Chambers on June 

11th, 2022, in honor of the Rialto music pioneers, J.J. Fad. The public was 

invited to join in on the celebration and a large outpour of local supporters, 

family and friends of the group, and artists attended the ceremony. Jesse 

Duran from KOLA-FM emceed the ceremony. J.J. FAD, the locally grown 

female artist group performed their hit song, “Supersonic” for the crowd. A 

street has been renamed “J.J. Fad Way” in honor of their support to the 

community throughout their rise of fame. The street name has already been 

updated and can be found on Cactus Ave. in the unincorporated area of 

Rialto, California. 

“I am so excited to get a street in the Rialto area, where the music group JJ 

Fad were raised, to be renamed in their honor! The street is called J.J. Fad 

Way and is named after the group who always supported their city no matter 

how famous and busy they got. I would like to thank all who came out, I would 

like to thank Jesse Duran for emceeing the event, and I would also like to 

thank the members of World Class Wreckin’ Cru and Arabian Prince for 

coming out and showing support to our girls and our city!” -Supervisor Joe 

Baca, Jr.  
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